
The Pochin School
Newsletter 9th December 2022

Dear Parents,

Thank you to all the friends and family who attended the Key Stage 1 Nativity play and Class 3’s
Nativity Play. The children were amazing. They worked so hard learning their lines and the words 

to the songs. For many children it was the first time that they have taken such an active role in 
a play. All the children really enjoyed themselves and I hope all the families enjoyed watching them.

We have had some lovely emails from parents about the plays and have shared these with
the children and staff. Please take a little look below at some of the great pictures form 

the plays.

Today we had a wonderful time all sharing a lovely Christmas dinner. It was great being 
able to all be together in one room again to celebrate. 

School Christmas Service will be held in St Mary’s Church on Thursday 15th

December at 9am. Can we remind all parents to drop their children off at the church
by 8:45am. This event will  include all classes from Preschool to year 6 telling part of 

the Christmas Story through words,  song and drama. All family and friends are
invited to celebrate with the school.

Diary Dates

December:
12th – Beauty and the Beast Panto 
15th – Christmas Service in Church 9am
16th – Dress Down Day for PTA £1 donation
16th – School closes for Christmas holidays

January:
4th – School reopens to children for Spring Term
10th – Class 3 and 4 start their weekly swimming lessons

February:
17th – School closes for Half term
27th – School reopens 

Next week School Dinners 2 main choices with sides, bread and dessert

Mon – Cheese and Tomato Pizza / Veggie Chilli with Rice
Tue – Sausage Roll with Potato Wedges / Veggie Sausage with Potato Wedges
Wed – Quirky Bird – a choice of flavoured Chicken or Vegan Quorn with Potato Wedges and Salad
Thur – Sticky Chicken Noodles / Chinese Vegetable Curry with Rice
Fri – Fishfingers with Chips / Cheese Quiche with Chips



Key Stage 1
I’m Gonna Shine!





Class 3
It’s a Party




